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Aim High - Arohia Ake

A message from our Principal...

Kia Ora Whānau
 Have you noticed the amazing transformation of our HPS Website 
during the lockdown?
This is thanks to Karen Holleron, one of our Assistant Principals, 
the Rata Team Leader and Room 8 teacher.
Karen had been working during Term 1 to capture many of the old 
features of the site and create a new, visually appealing and 
modern one. The culmination of this can now be seen here 
https://www.helensville.school.nz/
When you visit the site, you will see the outstanding job Karen has 
done and be impressed with the changes made to reflect our 
Helensville community and whānau. While you are there look at 
the BOT section to view our new look Strategic Plan for 2020 and 
beyond.
There are still a few areas still under construction that will come 
together once we are back to school, in the real sense of the word.
On the note of returning to school. We, like you, are waiting to 
hear the outcome of Monday’s announcement from the 
government. Rest assured we are working behind the scenes 
creating a plan of how that may look and the protocols that will 
need to be put in place to achieve this. Our small team that are 
back at school have already had the opportunity to work with a 
small group of children. It is a privilege to be able to support those 
of you who are essential workers 
or need to return to your workplaces 
and has been a delight to have some 
children back in our lives. 
A school without students is a very 
strange place indeed.

https://www.helensville.school.nz/
https://www.helensville.school.nz/


From Our Bubble to Yours

A glimpse into our bubbles...

Digital Learning

Gang Gang War AKA 
Paper, Scissors, Rock!

Hula Hoops

Just Dance



Bubble Poems



Bubble Poems



Bubble Poems



Community Notices 

Aim High - Arohia Ake

Check out our new Community Notices page under ‘More’ on 
our school website -helensville.school.nz

We’re excited to 
share with you this 

new initiative to 
celebrate people 
who do amazing 

work at Helensville 
Primary School, 

those who go the 
extra mile to help our 

kids and make our 
school awesome!

HPS Good Sorts



Please support those who kindly support us...  

If you would like to advertise your business here, please contact 

admin@helensville.school.nz

09 420 8899 
www.physioflex.co.nz

www.facebook.com/physioflexhelensville

http://www.physioflex.co.nz

